## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 24, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen 105 Robinson Gymnasium The University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for calling to my attention the work which is being done in Cordley and Pinckney schools.

You might use this opportunity as the laboratory phase of your course in basketball. Maybe by-and-by we can have an official supervisor and then count it as practice teaching.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler

Dean

MR: RW